
 

8 July 2024  
 
WasteCo announces that Carl Storm resigns from his executive role.  

WasteCo Group Ltd announces that Carl Storm has resigned from his executive role with WasteCo 
effective 5th July 2024. Accordingly, Carl will no longer be an executive director and will transition to 
being a non-independent director effective 6th July 2024. 

Carl has been with the business since its inception in 2013 and was integral in the company's 
transition from a private to a listed entity in 2022. Recently Carl conveyed his desire to step away from 
his operating role and considers that now is the right time, following the successful integration of new 
CEO David Peterson over the last few months. 

Carl remains a key shareholder and director on the WasteCo board and will be available to the 
company in a consulting capacity in the months following his departure. 

About WasteCo 

WasteCo is a leading South Island waste solution company, processing and diverting liquid and solid 
waste from landfill. It provides comprehensive solutions for household, commercial, industrial and local 
authority customers. 
 
WasteCo is New Zealand's only diamond certified Toitu Enviromark waste solutions provider and 
delivers outcomes that ensure its customers are at the leading edge of the sustainability frontier. 
 

The company provides waste and sorting options as well as waste remediation, sweeping and 
industrial cleaning services - all delivered using leading edge technology and highly trained customer 
focussed staff. 
 
The Christchurch-based business was established in 2013. 
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